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Comments:

Regarding the proposal for multi-family dwellings on Highway 165 and Tierra Madre, (ZMCH-20-001) we are opposed for these reasons:
1. Population density would increase

2. Traffic would likely increase

3. The one-acre minimums should be maintained.

We also agree 100% with the comments offered by George Franzen of ESCA.

Respectfully submitted,

Ross & Patricia Bender



